
On The Water
Project
Are you a young person aged 9 - 14? Do you want to try 
something new over the summer holidays? Would you like to 
do fun activities out on the water this summer?

If you have said YES to any of these questions, then the On 
The Water Project is for you!

On The Water is a FREE summer holiday project running 
from 26th July -29th August. We are offering you sailing and 
paddlesports with no cost whatsoever!

We are running this project at Midlands Boat Station the 
address is as follows;

Birmingham Vernon Sea Cadets, Osler Street, 
Birmingham, B16 9EU

If you would like to book a space for a young person or even a 
whole group of young people as part of your summer activities 
then please see the the following link below or please scan the 
QR code from your phone

T: 07980 771 352         
E:otwbirmingham@ms-sc.org

For more information please 
contact us.                        
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https://forms.office.com/r/nmRBmyBtA2
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